PUBLIC NOTICE OF VACANCY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Minn. Stats. §§ 103B.227 and 103D.311 that a
vacancy exists on the Coon Creek Watershed District Board of Managers due to the unexpected
passing of Patrick Parker, City of Ham Lake, whose term expires May 27, 2025. The person
appointed to fill this vacancy will serve as manager for the remainder of this term. Persons
interested in being appointed to serve on the Coon Creek Watershed District Board of Managers
may submit their names for consideration to the Anoka County Board of Commissioners, the
appointing authority, by October 27, 2023. The Anoka County Board of Commissioners may
appoint any voting resident of the Coon Creek Watershed District who is not a public officer of
the county, state, or federal government. The Anoka County Board of Commissioners will meet

on November 14, 2023, to appoint the new manager.
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Rhonda Sivarajah
County Administrator
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